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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

LOWESTOFT OUTER HARBOUR – BRIDGE CHANNEL QUAY WALL 
MAINTENANCE/REPAIR 

 

 

Mariners and Port-Users are advised that works continue to repair suspended quay 
support structures and fender sections on the South side of the Bridge Channel, just 
East of the Bascule Bridge. 

 

The works are being undertaken by Vessel ‘Flying Hart’ with support craft ‘Cargo of 
Dreams’, berthed alongside the areas. All craft will monitor VHF Ch.14 

 

Vessels wishing to transit the area should contact Port Control to obtain information and 
advice on works activities. Vessels should only pass the works sites once permission 
has been granted, should afford as wide a berth as is safe and practical, and pass at 
slow speed to reduce vessel wash. 

  

Works are now expected to take until approx. the end of August to complete.  

 

Please contact Lowestoft Port Control, VHF Ch14, or Tel. 01502 572286, if further 

information is required. 

 

 

Harbour Master 

6
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